
 

Year 6  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s hard to believe that we have come to the final week of Primary School for the children! 
This week has been a celebratory one, as we reflect on the amazing progress the children 
have all made, reflected by their wonderful SATs results and enjoy the product of many 
weeks of rehearsals enjoying the performance of ‘an Inspector Calls’! We hope you all 
enjoyed the play and look forward to a busy but exciting last week for our Year 6 leavers: 
presentations, parties, masses and more! 
 
Please don’t forget to join us on the field for a final send off on Friday 18th July at 13:20 for a 
13:30 pick up. Children will march around the field before gathering in the church yard for 
collection. Please enter through the blue gates in the school car park. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support        
 
Miss Maloney and Mrs Peneda 
 
Important dates: 

• Monday 14th July – Year 6 Project Aspirations Presentations Day 1  
• Monday 14th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Party 17:00-19:00 
• Tuesday 15th July – Year 6 Project Aspirations Presentations Day 2 
• Tuesday 15th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Mass & slideshow in school hall straight after – 

parents/carers are invited to attend both 
• Friday 18th July – Last day of school & Y6 parade. Y6 parents to collect from school field 

via blue school gate near carpark. 

 

 


